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23 August 1978 

Mr. A.A. Kugler 

In reply to your memorandum of 21 August, 
Dr. Movsesyan would be welcome to visit the 
spectroscopy laboratory for any part of his 
proposed five-day stay at NRC in October. 

With regard to the timing of the visit, 
I shall be returning from an extended trip to 
Europe only on 16 October. Dr. Oka expects to 
be in Ottawa all that month. Dr. Douglas has 
just started his vacation and I have no 
information about his possible commitments in 
October. However, if he should be away at the 
time of Dr. Movsesyan's visit I am sure that 
other members of the group will be available. 

G. Herzberg 

0.0. Dr. J.L. Locke 
Dr. A.E. Douglas 
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